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Mrs Neophitou’s News 

Happy Half Term 
 

It has been a short but busy half term here at 

Greenfield and the children are ready for a 

well- deserved rest! We have had our Spring 

attendance tea party, Y4 cornet concert, EYFS 

REAL project party, Y4 class assembly, LKS2 trip 

to Blackpool Zoo, and a ‘Harmony Pledge’ day 

to name but a few of the exciting things that 

have happened this half term.  

As we go into the final half term of the year, I 

want to thank you all so much for your 

continued support and participation in 

everything that we do at Greenfield. Our 

community is very special, and is part of what 

makes Greenfield such an amazing place to be. I 

hope you all have a wonderful two weeks 

holiday. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Weekly Attendance 

Week Beginning 19/5/2025 

Nursery Rosen – 82.2%  

Reception Donaldson – 100%  

Y1 Butterworth – 92.8% 

Y2 Thomas – 96.4% 

Y3 Mackesy – 96.8% 

Y4 Dahl – 98.1% 

Y5 Dickens – 99.3%  

Y6 Shan – 98.0% 

 

 

Eid Mubarak 

Reminders 

Don’t forget we finish today for a 2 week holiday and children will return on Tuesday 

10th June. Breakfast club will be open at 8.30am for Reception- Year 6 children.  

 

 

Eid Mubarak to our families that will be celebrating 

over the holiday. We will celebrate in school on 

Friday 13th June once we return after the holidays. 

The children can come to school in their party 

clothes where we will enjoy a special party lunch 

and party games in their classes. A letter will go out 

with more information on the first week back.  



 

       SUPERSTAR LEARNERS OF THE WEEK      

These children have impressed their teachers this week with their dedication and 

super attitude to their learning! 

Nursery- 
(Rosen) 

Naomi- for growing in confidence and following classroom 
rules! 

Reception 
(Donaldson)- 

Afsana- for always trying her best and huge improvements to 
her writing! 

Year 1 
(Butterworth)- 

Aleena- for always trying her very best and being a good 
friend! 

Year 2 
(Thomas)- 

Nusaiba- for always working hard and being a good role model! 

Year 3  
(Mackesy)- 

Well done to all of our LKS2 children for their fantastic 

behaviour during the tip to Blackpool Zoo. The children were 

wowed by all of the animals and made lots of wonderful 

memories. 

Year 4  
(Dahl)- 

Year 5  
(Dickens)- 

Radiya- for always doing the right thing! 

Year 6 
(Shan)- 

Imran- for trying really hard and showing perseverance 
through his SATs! 

 

 
 

WELL DONE SUPERSTARS WE ARE PROUD OF YOU! 

BELIEVE    ACHIEVE    SUCCEEED  

  


